
 

 

 
 
 
 

16 May 2019 

 
Blacktown Festival of Performing Arts Shirts 

 
This year, the combined choir are required to wear matching shirts during their performance at the Blacktown Festival 
of Performing Arts. The school is very generously purchasing these shirts for all participating students, at no additional 
cost to parents/carers. In order to purchase these shirts, we require the form below to be completed with your child’s 
size indicated. Please consider the sizing guide below before choosing a shirt size. If the wrong size shirt is ordered an 
exchange is not possible. 
                                                                                          
This form is to be returned to Mrs Alexander no later than Wednesday 29 May 2019.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo                                                                                 Mrs Jessica Alexander & Miss Samantha Briggs 
Principal                                                                                          Choir Coordinators 
 

Blacktown Festival of Performing Arts Shirt  
 
 
Child’s name: __________________________________                          Class: ______________ 
 
T-shirt size (please tick only one box) 

� Size 8 
� Size 10 
� Size 12 
� Size 14 
� Size 16 

 
Signed: ________________________________________                        Date: ______________ 


